The chipping away at the powers and tools the Governor/Government of Oregon has to deal with crises in a timely fashion be they
road washouts on the Coast, wildfires destroying communities, public water supply safety, ENSURING the best practices are used
in fighting a pandemic of epic proportions to ensure the safety and wellbeing of ALL OREGONIANS and visitors alike Is driven by
wrong headed thinking.

Removing Governor Browns authority to direct, order and implement current science and medical experts guidance on how to
manage the pandemic harms ALL OREGONIANS.

Everyone one of us is dealing with financial issues related to COVID. If we all work together on the same page to halt the spread of
the diseases the sooner we all can resume the threads of our lives that have been put on hold.

Republicans consistent push to ignore, interfere with the advice of medical and science professionals on current, evolving best
practices to ensure all Oregonians survive COVID only ensures that COVID will be with us far longer than need be.

Masks, social distancing is working. Oregon is not number one on the infected list. | want to see us at the bottom of that list.
A full state wide recovery won't happen unless we ALL are on the same page.
Rep. David Brock Smith has his own political and financial welfare in mind. Not those of the Oregonians who live in his district.

People can't work if they get sick at work because some bozo decided his pocket book was more important than the communities
health.



